
 
 

 

Tuesday 12th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As we come to the end of another successful and hard - working year at Riverside Bridge School, we would like to 

take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for continuing to trust us with your child’s education and 

for all the support that you have given us as professionals. We also want to thank every one of our pupils for all the 

warmth, memories and the learning that we have shared over this year. It has been a busy and eventful twelve 

months again and we have celebrated a range of achievements such as Sports Day, various charity days to raise 

awareness around Autism, Down Syndrome, Genetic Disorders, the Silver Healthy Schools London Award, London 

School’s Climate Kickstart Grant, the Well-Being Award, the Silver Eco-Schools Award, the introduction of our School 

Council with its three sub-committees - the Green Team, the Bridge Buddies and the Healthy Living Ambassadors 

and restarted our regular trips and outings to Fielders and Barking Parks, local shops and the swimming pool, ELHAP, 

Better Extreme, Diggerland and many more. 

 

Our pupils are learning so much during their time with us and we are pleased to report that progress and attainment 
are good to outstanding across all areas. These are important things of course but our pupils have also learnt many 
more equally valuable lessons, including how to manage their emotions and those of others, how to be a good 
friend, how to resolve conflict, how to persevere, how to find their own solutions, how to become more 
independent and how to always do their best. We cannot always “be the best”, but we can always “do our best” and 
our community shared set of values is what makes our school and their journey with us successful.  
 
 
Over this academic year we have sadly said good bye to some of our staff, and we wish all of them well in their future 

roles both in and out of education. However, throughout this year, we have also welcomed into our staff, Ms Kelly, Mr 

McConkey, Mrs McLuckie, Mrs Feversani, Miss Sharpe, Mrs Turner, Mrs Whyte and Miss Williams and back from 

maternity leave Mrs Khanom. In September 2022, we will be welcoming Mr Cusumano, Miss Fadojutimi, Mrs Hoque, 

Miss Larkin-Collins, Mr McCrossen, Miss Mulroy, Mrs Obreja, Mrs Rahman, Mrs Scannell and Mrs Tanveer. 

 

Please note that the last date for pupils to attend school is Tuesday 19th July 2022.  On this day we will be finishing at 

1:30pm.  In the new academic year, school times will be as normal 9:15am - 3:15pm, Monday to Friday. 

  



 
In September, at the Open Day, you will have an opportunity to visit your child’s new classroom and meet the team 

that will be working with your child.  It is compulsory that your child attends with you on this day. 

Monday 5th September 2022 - Open day 

• Roots Classes 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7 from 10.00am to 11.30am 
• Key Working Classes 1 and 2 from 10.00am to 11.30am 
• Branch Classes 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 from 1.00 to 2.30pm  
• Leaf Class 1 from 1.00 to 2.30pm  
• Accreditation Classes 1, 2, 3 and 4 from 1.00 to 2.30pm 
 

Tuesday 6th September 2022 - School opens as normal for all children at 9:15am. 

 

We wish you and your families a safe summer break and we look forward to welcoming you back in September. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 

Miss L. Amri 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


